
 

 

NOTICE IS HEARBY GIVEN  

OF THE  

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

FOR THE  

HUNGARIAN VIZSLA CLUB OF VICTORIA 

ON THE 

3RD DECEMBER 2022 AT 2PM 

TO BE HELD AT KCC PARK 

(meeting room to be advised) 

 

Please send in writing any business for 

inclusion on the Agenda prior to 5:00pm on 

the 4 November 2022 to the Secretary 

Rebecca Sloan at info@hvcv.com 

or via post to 

10 Springbank Rise 

NARRE WARREN NORTH 3804 

mailto:info@hvcv.com

